
 

 

November 3, 2023 

 
VIA HAND DELIVERY 
Houston Road Neighborhood 
Little Falls, NJ 07424 
 

Re: Houston Road Speed Humps  
 
To the Residents of Houston Road Area: 

I am happy to announce that the recent meeting held regarding the speed humps was a great 

success and the Township will be proceeding with the installation of the speed humps. There was 

only a minimal adjustment to one speed hump suggested at the meeting, which everyone in 

attendance seemed to support. 

On the rear of this letter is the map outlining the new locations of the four proposed speed 

humps along the roadway. You will note that each home number is written on the top/bottom of 

each lot to assist you in locating your home since the map can be a bit confusing. If you would like a 

clearer version of the map to be emailed to you, please send me an email so that I can forward you 

a PDF which you can review in greater detail.  

If I do not hear from you, I will assume that you are in agreement with the speed humps 

locations. However, if you have any issue with the proposed locations, please contact me at the 

email or phone numbers above so we can attempt to address any remaining concerns.  

I look forward to completing the design phase so that these speed humps can soon be installed 

along the roadway.  

   

Very truly yours, 

 

 
JAMES BELFORD DAMIANO 
Mayor, Township of Little Falls 
 

JBD/ 
cc: Council Members 
 Police Chief Bryan Prall  
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